
   City of Pleasant Hill 
 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

The regularly scheduled Zoning Administrator Meeting for Thursday, October 22, 

2020, has been canceled.  The next meeting will be scheduled for November 12, 

2020, to be held via Tele-conference/Video-conference. 

 

The City is working with Contra Costa County Health Services to monitor the local 

impacts of the coronavirus and to keep everyone safe. We are committed to 

providing updates to our community as the situation evolves. To make it easier, 

we've created a single web page where we will put links to important information 

(e.g. updates from County Health Services, program cancellations, etc). We will also 

continue to share information through our social media channels. Visit the City’s 

webpage for more information at www.PleasantHillCA.org/COVID-19. 
 

 

http://www.pleasanthillca.org/COVID-19

